
 

 

15 November 2023  
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers   
 

 

Science Department Year 10 Visit to GCSE Science Live:   
 

Soham Village College has the opportunity to take year 10 students to the GCSE Science Live event at 
Cambridge Corn Exchange.  They will have the chance to see and hear from five of Britain’s top scientists, 
all chosen for their ability to communicate with students of this age in a direct and exciting way. They will also 
receive top tips on examination success from an experienced science examiner. 
 

Travel will be by coach, leaving the College at around 9.30am on Wednesday 7th February 2024 and returning 
at around 3.40pm.     
 

The cost of the visit will be £35.50. This will be payable upon allocation of a place on the trip. 
 

If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete the expression of interest form found 
here  https://forms.office.com/e/fucBiLY2GL by Monday 20 November. If you child is allocated a place further 
details will follow including information about payments. The payment will be due by Thursday 30 November. 
 
Places for this visit are limited to 50 and should the number of students wishing to take part exceed the places 
available they will be allocated on a randomly generated basis. 
 
If the school receives additional Pupil Premium (PP) funding for your child, then we may be able to offer a 
limited financial contribution towards the cost of the visit. Please be aware that the amount we are able to 
offer will depend on the number of requests. 
 

Further details will be provided if your child secures a place on the visit, but if you have any further questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me by email.   
   
Yours sincerely,   
   
Ms Hannah Stephen  
Lead Teacher for Chemistry 

Visit Leader  hstephen@soham-college.org.uk   
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